
October 29, 2020 

Titan Parents, 

Thank you for your ongoing support while FBISD continues to finalize master schedules across all its 
secondary schools. The district's Information Technology department will be running processes in 
Schoology next week designed to simplify the teacher and student view of the courses, which will 
benefit your child as they work within their classes. This is scheduled to take place on November 5. 
During that time, if you are in Schoology, you could see changes in the courses listed as the process is 
run. These changes do not indicate a schedule change, just a change of view (how Schoology may look) 
for your child. If there is any information that your child wants to keep, it is recommended that they 
save this on their Microsoft OneDrive or create a portfolio in Schoology to save their work. Otherwise, 
there is a potential for data loss. Please see the attached document (linked below) which we hope will 
help you and your child with the process of saving work and information by November 4. 

Enjoy your weekend, and be looking for your customary weekend update on Sunday afternoon. 

Sincerely, 

Keith Fickel, Principal 

 
 
Attachments: 

messages/attachments/e8c34ddb29d871ac7ea42bde2121c0be/Saving_Student_Work_from_Schoology
_-_Parent_Guide.pdf (226.6 KB) 
 

https://storage.googleapis.com/pt05-2/messages/attachments/e8c34ddb29d871ac7ea42bde2121c0be/Saving_Student_Work_from_Schoology_-_Parent_Guide.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt05-2/messages/attachments/e8c34ddb29d871ac7ea42bde2121c0be/Saving_Student_Work_from_Schoology_-_Parent_Guide.pdf

